Westmoreland County has once again agreed to conduct a 4 hour training program on CPR and the use of our AED.  This program is free of charge to participants and was well received by those that attended last year.

The dates are Saturday, April 22nd or Saturday, May 20th from 0800-1200. The training will be held in the Clubhouse and each class will be limited to 10-12 participants. These are not drop-in classes; you must sign up in advance by calling Teresa at the clubhouse at 804-472-3646 to sign up for one of the training dates. 
